
 

 

 

Elm Drive, Cheshunt, Herts. EN8 0RX 

                              Telephone: 01992 624487 
                              www.brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 

                              E-mail: admin@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 
 

Tuesday 22nd May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
I am pleased to inform you that our School Sports Day this year will be taking place on Friday 
22nd June 2018.  Due to the size of our school we have had to split the day into two: Years 3 & 
4 from 10.00am-12.00pm and Years 5 & 6 from 1.00-3.00pm.   
 
The format of our sports day this year is competitive, fun races.  The children will take part in 
a selection of races on the running track.  Children will be sat in their house teams when they 
are not racing.  
 
Parents are invited to come and watch their children in these races.  If you are attending in the 
morning, please arrive at 9.45am for a 10am start, if you are attending in the afternoon; please 
arrive at 12.45pm for a 1pm start.   Parents will be in a separate area of the field to the children.     
 
The PTFA will be selling refreshments during sports day and fund raising after school on our 
school playground with the annual “Sponges in the teacher’s faces” event.  It will be lovely to 
see as many parents as possible on the playground after collecting children from classrooms 
for this!  
 
For sports day, please could your child wear to school a T-shirt in the colour of their house and 
blue/black shorts.  Please ensure they have a water bottle with them, a hat and sun cream on 
if the weather is hot that day.   
 
At the end of the school day children can be collected from their classroom/walk home as 
normal. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 22nd June for our Sports Day.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Melanie Green and Caroline Mansi  
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